
July 18, 2023

Water (Hot and Cold) shut off Friday July 21, 2023

Dear Members,

Due to tes�ng required of the Co-op’s backflow 

preven�on device on Friday July 21st,  the hot and 

the cold water will be shut off from approx. 9:00 

a.m un�l 11:00 a.m

Sorry for the inconvenience,

Dawn McBride

Property Manager


